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5. Other Business 
 
a. Program/Credential Language Discussion 
 
The Chair gave a brief overview of this agenda item. The committee reviewed the revisions and edits 
to the Program/Credential Language documents brought forward by J. Pulkingham. This initiative 
began with Rob Cameron, Jo Hinchliffe and others, to clean up the credential language and formally 
bring forward new calendar language to Senate.  
 
The Chair explained the plan is to have committee members share the document revisions with 
others in their faculties and pending further feedback a Notice of Motion will be brought forward to 
SCUS. This will allow a more formal consultation process to take place.  It is hoped that a final 
document will come to SCUS in November, but the priority is to get full consultation and correct 
language.  
 
There was further discussion about the WQB requirements in relation to the recently approved 
requirement term language.  It was agreed that the current calendar language regarding WQB (i.e. 
does not apply to students admitted prior to 2006) stands. 
 
b. Scheduling Policy Feedback 
 
Jo asked the committee for their feedback regarding creative requests for course scheduling which 
have been received including offering courses on an intersession type schedule in Fall and Spring.  
Most members felt it would be too complex to organize and coordinate with scheduling and teaching 
staff and may also be too intense for students who are taking other courses and have different ways 
of learning.  The flexible learning task force may be looking at alternatives as part of their work, 
nobody from SCUS was on the task force at present. 
 
  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:06 pm 
Minutes prepared by R. Balletta 


